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April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

This clarification comes in response to queries regarding use of our school playgrounds during 

after school hours. The South Brunswick Community Education program uses our playgrounds 

on a regular basis until 6:00PM. We would like to be able to share this space with all and be 

respectful of parents who supervise their own children at play. In order to ensure the safety of 

our children, we ask that our families adhere to the following guidelines: 

 

• Please closely supervise your children at all times, especially when using the 

playground equipment. Also, remind your children to adhere to the same playground 

safety rules applicable during the school day. 

 

• Do not enter the building at any time to use the bathrooms, water fountains, etc. 

Community Education staff must monitor the entrances to the building at all times, 

and having additional children and adults in the building creates a potentially unsafe 

situation. 

 

• Parents of students in the after school program are paying for a program which may 

include games, walks, or other special outdoor activities. These activities are reserved 

for after school students only. 

 

Unsupervised children, or families not following the above guidelines, may be asked to leave, 

and are welcome to return after 6:00 PM. If you have any questions, please contact your school’s 

principal or the Community Education office. Thank you for your anticipated cooperation as we 

strive to keep our outdoor facilities safe and enjoyable for all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

             Stacey Ta                Joseph Anzek  Christi Pemberton 

       Brunswick Acres                          Brooks Crossing                 Cambridge 

 

          Peter Rattien                            Jodi Mahoney            April Gonzalez 

            Constable                   Greenbrook    Indian Fields 

  

 Cristina Vildostegui-Cerra              Neel Desai 

      Monmouth Junction                           Community Education 
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